
 RESOLUTION 2017-23 

PLUMSTED MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING CHANGE ORDER # 6 TO T & 

M ASSOCIATES TO PREPARE A GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATIOIN IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED 

$5,500.00 

WHEREAS, the Plumsted Municipal Utilities Authority (PMUA) has retained T&M Associates to perform 
certain engineering and design services associated with the design and construction of the New Egypt 
Wastewater Collection and Treatment System in accordance with the approved Contract Agreement;  
 
WHEREAS, Plumsted Township and the Ocean County Department of Engineering desire to enter into a 
Memorandum of Understanding for the shared use of the County’s existing storm water collection 
system for the discharge of the treated wastewater to the Crosswicks Creek from the Township’s 
proposed Wastewater Treatment Plant; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Ocean County Department of Engineering has requested, as part of its review, additional 
geotechnical test pits and soils testing to verify the minimum required permeability rates of the bio-
infiltration basin and to determine the depth of the seasonal high groundwater table; and 
 
 WHEREAS, T&M Associates has submitted a proposal to complete this work at a cost not to exceed 

$5,500.00; and 

 WHEREAS, the cost for the proposed work was not included in the Scope of Services as per the 

approved Contract Agreement with T&M Associates. 

 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, on the 18th day of April the PMUA authorized T & M Associates to 

perform the scope of services as set forth in their proposal dated April 13, 2017 in an amount not to 

exceed $5,500.00. Any additional effort which may be required shall be first approved by the PMUA. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT a copy of this Resolution be forwarded to the Township Clerk, the 

PMUA Secretary, June d.   Madden, CFO and T & M Associates. 

CERTIFICATION 

I CERTIFY THAT THE FOREGOING Resolution was duly adopted by the Plumsted Municipal Utilities 

Authority at a meeting held on April 18, 2017. 

                                                                                            _______________________________________ 
                                                                                            Nancy P. Hendrickson, Secretary 


